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OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

NEW YEARS EVE 2015 

 

Gibraltar Cultural Services (GCS), on behalf of the Ministry of Culture, invites applications 

for the Organisation, Production and Staging of the 2015 New Years Eve Celebrations.   

 

Further details and conditions, and application documents may be obtained from:  

 

Gibraltar Cultural Services 
John Mackintosh Hall 

308 Main Street 
Gibraltar 

Tel: 20067236 
Email: info@culture.gi 

 

 

Completed applications clearly marked ‘Application for Organisation, Production and 
Staging of the 2015 New Years Eve Celebrations,’ should be delivered to Gibraltar 
Cultural Services at the above address, by noon on FRIDAY 31st JULY 2015. 

 

Applications received after the above date will NOT be considered. 
 

The Board does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any application, or may accept any 

application in part. 
 


